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Straddie Aero Club Inc 

January 2013 Newsletter 

The showers stayed away, and just a light 

breeze with a Northerly component saw 

thirty four aircraft land on runway 33 

including three first time visitors.  Fifty 

six guests enjoyed a great breakfast. 

  It was a good turnout, especially given 

the heat and the unpredictable weather. It 

was also hard work for the busy workers 

in this heat and thanks again to Pat and the 

crew. 

Don’t forget to check out Dave Wilson’s 

fabulous photos in our website gallery. 

There are currently 192 photos in there 

and each month the latest photos are 

appended to the list. Go to the left arrow 

and it will take you to the latest photo. If 

you have ever been to our breakfasts you 

are sure to see your aircraft there. 
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Above: Shad and Sheila from Southport. 

 

Above: The lineup from the Eastern side. 

 

Above: A Slipstream Industries 

"Relevation" 

 

Above: A Mustang II. 1st time to 

Straddie! 
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Above: A Sling LSA. Great looking 

aircraft. 

 

Above:  A Jabiru 

 

Above: A Savannah. 

 

Above: Another Savannah! 

 

 

Above & below: Not at our Breakfast fly 

in but on the 1st January a visit from this 

great aircraft, a Pilatus PC-12/47E. 

 

 

See you at our next breakfast fly in on 

Saturday 16th February 2013! 


